
Huntington Beach Coordinating Council
www.hbcoordinatingcouncil.org

The HBCC was created by the City Council in 1969 to facilitate planning for charitable activities and 
community affairs within the many different groups that do good works within the City's boundaries. 
Council meetings are held at noon on the first Monday of the month (October to June). We meet at the 
Murdy Park Recreation Center--7000 Norma Drive, HB Calif. 92647.

Our annual membership dues are $20 for each Delegate (Alternates are free) from each HB service 
organization, and lunch is $5.00, payable at the door. 

Around the table notes

THIS SATURDAY:  Literacy Volunteers is hosting (8 am @ Central Park) a 5 K Walk/Run fundraiser 
for $35 $10 for children.    Register at WalkRunRead:   http://walkrunread.com/Home.html

June 1st – the 27th annual Duck-A-Thon $15 for a plain duck; $25 for theme; $30 for a sweetheart 
duck. http://www.seecalifornia.com/festivals/huntington-beach-duckathon.html

(Karen) AAUW (University Women): Also June 1st – at Meadowlark they are having a speaker, 
Heather Stratton, speak on Homelessness https://wfh-ca.aauw.net/

Karen also mentioned that Huntington Beach Tomorrow just had their annual meeting

(Diane)Assistance League:   announced their July 3rd bash – invitation only --- contact Pat Rogers

(Tina) American Legion:   The last two weekends of May at the Pier they’ll be there.  It’s poppy 
sales month for them

Huntington Harbor Republican Women’s Club:  3rd Wednesday evening @ Meadowlark   
6:30 dinner $30

People sit on the sidelines and are invited to bring up whatever topic they wish to.

In September is their HOME TOUR fundraiser

(Janice Tyler):  CoHB Human Relations Task Force: they had a chilling exhibit on the 
Holocaust at HBHS (panels and photographs) and it produced 80 essays from high school students.   
Janice discussed one which was written by a Jewish girl who wrote about the recent Nazi sympathizers 
and how that affected her personally.  

(June)  Wednesday May 29th the Sand Dollars 11:30-1:30 at the Civic Center Auditorium – the 55th

Annual Queen’s Rose Dedication Ceremony.   

June also mentioned that Golden West College Chefs for Scholarships meeting is on May 18th

Our June meeting, I have the Mayor coming in to pass the gavel (next year’s Coordinating Council 
Board) and Patrick Brennen from City Council asked if he could speak.   He’s going to talk about the 
new Transportation Corridor and Homelessness issue in the City.   That meeting is June 4th @ Murdy.

PDF Pro 
Tria

l

http://www.hbcoordinatingcouncil.org/
http://walkrunread.com/Home.html
http://www.seecalifornia.com/festivals/huntington-beach-duckathon.html
https://wfh-ca.aauw.net/
www.hbcoordinatingcouncil.org
http://walkrunread.com/H
http://www.seecalifornia.com/festivals/huntington

